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 12 September 2013 


Dominic Crinnion 
Senior Planning Officer 
Infrastructure Projects 
 
domininc.crinnion@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Crinnion 

 

NorthConnex EIS public consultation. SSI – 6136. 

 

 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Environmental Impact Statement for the NorthConnex 
proposal. 
 
Council congratulates the government for developing the project to the point where an EIS is available for 
comment. Council supports the project and is keen to work with the proponent and government agencies to 
ensure a balance is struck between the need to deliver the project expeditiously and managing local adverse 
impacts which are bound to occur. 
 
Attached is Council’s submission which includes some background information. Council’s requests or actions 
are presented in bold text at the end of each item. 
 
Council notes that Hornsby Quarry is one of six spoil sites identified in the EIS and Council welcomes the 
opportunity to discuss such options with any prospective contractor or government agency.  
 
Please feel free to contact me on 9847 6524 if you require further information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Lawrence Nagy 

Manager 

Traffic and Road Safety 

 

Enclosed  – Hornsby Shire Council submission 
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